
Working with 
Children Check - 

Changes are 
coming!

For more information about the amendments to the Working with Children legislation visit the Working with Children website - 
wworkingwithchildren.wa.gov.au  or contact the team on WWWCEvents@communities.wa.gov.au

Visit Working with Children Check 
Screening Unit’s Eventbrite page 
or scan the QR code for details 
and to reserve your place at 
one of the public sessions. 
bit.ly/wwcevents2023 

Changes to the Working
with Children Check are
coming, and so are we!

The amendments to the Working with Children 
legislation will come into effect on 1 July 2023. 

To help you understand your rights and obligations, the 
Working with Children Screening Unit is hitting the road. 

The team will be in the Wheatbelt on 28 and 29 March 
to provide you with information on the changes and  
how they might impact you.

i

28 March, 6pm Kondinin Community Resource Centre  

29 March, 9.30am Hyden Community Resource Centre

29 March, 2pm Merredin Community Reource Centre

Come and join us:


